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12th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
       
In Cherry Class this term, our learning journey is 

 
In Term 6, Year 2 will finding out about the history of transport, 
from cars to ships, aeroplanes and bicycles … even looking at space 
travel! We are going on a very exciting trip to Brooklands Motor 
Museum where the children will see many of these types of 
transport for themselves. 
 

In Maths, we are going to be looking at using and applying the maths skills we have acquired over 
the year in problem solving and reasoning situations. There are many puzzles, brainteasers and 
maths mysteries that will need solving! 
 
In Science, we will be exploring the natural world around us. We will also observe and describe 
weather associated with the different seasons and learn how day length varies. In DT, the children 
will be designing and building their own mode of transport using rods, wheels and axels.  
 
PE this term is on a Monday and Thursday.  Please ensure your child has their full, named PE kits 
in school on those relevant days and remind your children to take their kits home when suitable 
for washing.  If your child has pierced ears, please can they either not wear their earrings to 
school on PE days or be able to take them out, as we are unable to allow the children to wear 
earrings or any jewellery for PE.  If your child is unable to do PE for any reason, please inform me 
in writing or tell me personally. 
 
Please can I again encourage you to listen to your child read every day at 
home. Finding time to read and share stories at home is a powerful way to 
affect your child’s progress.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Miss Patience 
Year Two Class Teacher  
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